
 
May 18, 2023 
  
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
After careful consideration of the Financial Audit Services RFP #23-001, the New Mexico Lottery 
Authority has selected Moss Adams LLP (“Successful Offeror”) for award of the contract. 
  

This award is contingent upon Successful Offeror’s compliance with all contracting requirements 
set forth in the RFP and the successful negotiation of a final contract.  
 
New Mexico Lottery Authority 


